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Polite Request 

To ensure the safety of the 
children and to aid the growth 
of the new grass, we politely 
request that young children are 
kept off the amphitheatre and 
play equipment in the back 
playground.  Thank you 

Welcome back!  

Dear Parents/Carers 

It’s great to see everyone back at school 
after a lovely long hot summer break.  May I 
offer a warm welcome to our new pupils and 
parents who are joining us this term, and we 
look forward  to getting to know your sons 
and daughters in the coming weeks.  

It has been a busy summer in school.  We have a new 
amphitheatre at the back of school, which we are looking 
forward to using once the grass has grown.  We have also 
replaced our gazebo which was looking a bit tired, with two new 
static bicycles.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mr Roberts, our caretaker has  once again worked tirelessly 
during the holidays. Many of our classrooms have received a 
fresh lick of paint and the whole school has been cleaned from 
top to bottom.  Thank you Mr Roberts, for all your hard work. 

As you already know we had another successful years of Sats 
results, and as national and local results are now published I am 
delighted that all our Year 6 results are significantly above 
both the national and city average scores.  I know our Yr 6 
pupils felt extremely proud of their results, which provided 
them with a good springboard for the journey to secondary 
school.  

I am incredibly proud of the achievements of all our pupils. I 
would especially like to thank the staff for their hard work and 
dedication in making these results possible.  

On the subject of staff, we welcome back Mrs Short from her 
maternity leave, and  two trainees Mr Callard who is joining Yr 2 
and Mr Baverstock who is joining Yr 4.   

This term  is always a busy one so please keep a watchful eye on 
text messages, the weekly newsletter and the school website.  

My door is always open if you ever have any concerns.  

With my best wishes for  the term ahead.   Mrs Tustain 

Information for Parents 

Hopefully by now you will have 
received letters from your 
child’s class teacher regarding 
the year ahead.  Please note we 
are asking parents to 
acknowledge hearing your child 
read at least 3 times a week. 
Unfortunately we have seen a 
gradual decline in parents 
hearing their child read and yet 
it is so important.  Thank you 
for your support.  

 

 

Yr 5/6 residential to France 

We are delighted to tell you 
that our planned trip to Brest, 
France will be going ahead.  Our 
next meeting for parents is 
Thurs 20th Sept at 2:45pm.  

 

Change in the weather.. 

Don’t forget to bring your 
coats to school now that the 
weather is colder. Thank you 



Congratulations 
to  

Plympbridge 

House  

 

 

Winners of the House Cup this week 
with 1419 tokens.  

Well done. 

Lost Property 

We never cease to be 
amazed at the amount of 
lost property that  
accumulates throughout 
the school year. Please, 
please make sure 
everything your child 
brings to school is clearly 
labelled.   If it moves 
label it!  

New School Book Shop 

Thank you to our Parents Teachers & 
Friends Association (PTFA) who have 
provided the school with funding to start 
a school bookshop. Our new bookshop is 
located in Mrs Allen’s office and is open 
at break times and after school.  

We have a great selection of books all 
priced at £1.  We would be grateful if 
children wish to purchase a book that 
money is brought  to school in a sealed 
envelope with their name clearly marked. 
All money raised will be used to purchase 
more new books.  

 

Thank you for your support and happy 
reading everyone!  

Governor News 

Mrs Lynn Harvey has decided to step down 
from being a school governor.  

We would like to thank Mrs Harvey for all 
her hard work and support during the past 7 
years.  Mrs Harvey has given much of her 
own time, for which we are very grateful.   

Thank you  

Absence 

Just a quick reminder if your child is away 
from school, for whatever reason, please 
telephone the school on Tel: 01752 337427 
to leave a message.  

Also if your contact details have 
changed or you’ve moved house 
please let the school office 
know.   Thank you 

Our Time of Praise and Success assemblies (TOPS)  previously held on a Friday are now 
moving to a Monday, so pupils can receive their certificates shortly after being awarded 
them instead of having to wait until the end of the week.  I am sure you agree this is a much 
improved arrangement.   Thank you for your support.  



PTFA Update 

Don’t forget the PFTA AGM which is taking place on Friday 28th September, at 
the same time as the MacMillan Coffee Morning, 9am to 10am - everyone 
welcome. 
 
If you are interested in helping out or volunteering on a regular basis, the PTFA 
would love to hear from you.   
 
We are always interested in any fundraising ideas so if you have something you 
would like to suggest, please feel free to contact our secretary, Mr N Taylor via 
PTFASECRETARY@PSMPS.CO.UK. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone on the 28th! 

Plympton St Maurice Primary School are part of the 
Sainsbury’s School Games network and the Plymouth 

School Sports Partnership. For all upcoming events and 
opportunities, please refer to the links posted.  

www.yourschoolgames.com  
www.plymouthssp.co.uk  

 

Time of Praise and Success (Tops) Assembly 

Well done to those who have received an award this week 

 

 

  Perseverance Making Links  Collaboration Revising 

Year 1  Darcie H Isabella M Shanti C William B 

Year 2  Robbie D Emily E Dexter H Evangeline M 

Year 3  Samuel H  Isla H  Madison D  Daniel D 

Year 4  George A   Oliver E  Jay F  Evie Rose H  

Year 5  Nathan H  Lacey M  Logan R  Beth P 

Year 6   Christopher F Joseph P  Joseph P  Caitlin S  

 

 

This term we are continuing to reward children for developing their Characteristics of Learning, 
Each week, four children from every class will be awarded a certificate for: Persevering with 
their learning,  making links and asking questions, revising and reviewing their learning or for 
working collaboratively)  

Certificates will be handed out at Mondays assembly and parents, grandparents and friends are 
welcome to come and share this celebration of their child’s learning.  

mailto:PTFASECRETARY@PSMPS.CO.UK
http://www.yourschoolgames.com
http://www.plymouthssp.co.uk


Diary Dates 
 

September 2018 

Monday 17th   Foundation Children start full time 

    Extra-curricular activities start (10 weeks) 

Tuesday 18th   School Parliament Meeting 2.45pm 

Wednesday 19th  Military Kids Club Lunch 12.20pm 

Thursday 20th  Y5 & 6 France Residential Parents Meeting 2.45pm 

Monday 24th  Individual and Family Photos (8.30am portraits with siblings) 

Tuesday 25th  Y6 Trip to Wembury 

Wednesday 26th  Taiko Drumming Y5 & 6 (10 weeks) 

Friday 28th  MacMillan Coffee Morning 9-10am - PTFA AGM - all parents welcome  

 

October 2018 

Tuesday 2nd   Eco Club Meeting 2.45pm 

    ‘Mookwalk’ to Yealmpstone Farm Primary School 1.20 - 1.45pm 

Wednesday 3rd  Maths Workshop for parents - all parents welcome 

Thursday 4th  Parent Council Meeting 2.30pm - all parents welcome 

Wednesday 10th Harvest Festival, at school, with Father Will Sweeney 2pm 

Wednesday 17th Foundation Parents Lunch 

15th - Fri 19th  Parents Evenings 

Friday 19th  Parent Coffee Morning in staffroom 

 

Half Term - Monday 22nd to Friday 26th October 

 

Monday 29th   Non Pupil Day - School Closed 

Tuesday 30th  Start of Term 2 - Children Return to School 

 

November 2018 

Friday 2nd  Y5&6 Residential 2nd payment deadline 

Tuesday 6th  School Parliament Meeting 2.45pm 

Wednesday 7th Military Kids Club Meeting to decorate Remembrance candle 

Friday 9th   Remembrance Service 10.55am (prompt start) - all parents welcome 

Sunday 11th  Remembrance Service at St Maurice Church 9.30am 

Monday 12th  Anti-bullying Assembly 2.45pm - all parents welcome 

Friday 16th tbc Children in Need Day (mufti tbc) 



Diary Dates 
 

November 2018 continued 

Friday 23rd   Y6 visit from Warburtons Bread Makers 

Friday 30th  Parent Coffee Morning in staffroom 9am 

Friday 16th tbc Children in Need Day (mufti tbc) 

Friday 23rd   Y6 visit from Warburtons Bread Makers 

Friday 30th  Parent Coffee Morning in staffroom 9am 

    School Christmas Fayre 2.30 - 4.30pm 

 

December 2018 

3rd - 7th   Show us what you know week 

Thursday 6th  Theatre Visit to Awful Auntie at Plymouth Theatre Royal 7pm 

Friday 14th   Military Kids Club Xmas Party/Film Night 4-5.30pm 

Monday 17th  Foundation & KS1 Dress rehearsal 

Tuesday 18th  Foundation & KS1 Nativity Performance 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 20th Christmas Lunch 

    Christmas Service at St Maurice Church 2pm 

    Awards Assembly (parents will be notified if their child is receiving an award) 

Friday 21st  Carols in the Community (SK2) 10am 

    End of term 2 - Christmas Jumper Day mufti 

 

Christmas Holidays - Monday 24th December to Friday 4th January 

 

January 2019 

Monday 7th   Non Pupil Day - School Closed 

Tuesday 8th   Start of Term 3 - Children Return to School 

 

February 2019 

Friday 15th  Last day of Term  

18th - 22nd   Half Term    

Monday 25th  Start of Term 4 - Children Return to School 

 

 

For further term dates, please see the school website or contact the school office. 

 

 



Please note that it will be breaded and not battered fish. 











Plymouth DYSLEXIA Network Group  
For information & advice on the signs & symptoms of dyslexia, & the positive support that’s available                  

contact specialist dyslexia teacher Sarah Baines of Exceed sarah.exceed@icloud.com                    

FASDDAC Support Group 
For all those affected by Foetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorders, as sufferers, carers and loved ones.                            

Discuss problems, exchange tips and raise awareness.  For info’ contact Lee Harvey-Heath lhh.fasd@gmail.com 

AUTISM Ideas Exchange    
Alternate Wednesdays 9:30 - 11:00am    
Meet with fellow parents & carers of children with ASC in a relaxed, friendly & informal environment.                                      

Share experiences, information & ideas. Facilitated by Caroline Snell, Autism Specialist Teacher. 

EQUAL MINDS Carers Ideas Exchange 
Every 3

rd
 Monday of the month 6:00 - 7.30pm 

An inclusive, supportive group for friends, family members and partners of people with a mental health condi-

tion. 

Free 1:1 & Couples COUNSELLING 
Sessions Available on Thursdays 

Free counselling sessions provided by our qualified counsellor Naomi. By appointment only.  

EMOTIONAL LOGIC Sessions 
Sessions Available Every Wednesday 

Emotional Logic is a well-proven lifelong-learning approach to resolving issues and handling emotions.                                   

Sessions are suitable for families, groups and individuals. By appointment only. 

 

For all general enquiries please call:   07533 747 794    

or email:  charlotte@plymptonhub.org 

     

Working together to improve the lives of families 
The Rees Centre, Mudge Way, Plympton, PL7 2PS      

 

Reg’ Charity No: 1162674 

the lives of families 

UPCOMING EVENTS AT THE PLYMPTON HUB 

mailto:charlotte@plymptonhub.org








 

Year 6 

Open Evenings 
 

Wednesday, 19 September 2018 

and 

Tuesday, 25 September 2018 

6.00pm - Dining Hall 
 




